
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Executive Head Teacher: Gerida Montague MA 

School Senior Lead: Eleanor Prince BA PGCE 

 

14th November 2022 

 

The Book Fair is back at  

Our Lady & St Joseph! 
 

To further enhance your child’s enjoyment 

of reading, the school has organised a 

book fair for the children.  

 

Scholastic Books will be in school with a selection of books and stationery items for 

purchase, from Tuesday 22 November to Monday 28 November (final day.) This 

will be held in the hall, from 3.15 after school until 3.30pm each day.  

 

We invite your entire family to participate by coming along to browse the latest and 

greatest in children’s books. Remember that as a school we receive commission on 

the amount of books we sell, so your support is greatly appreciated. Please note that 

we take CASH at the book fair. We cannot accept cheques or cards.  

 

Your support of the Book Fair is key in helping us to continue purchasing new books 

and resources for our library and school. 

 

Thank you for believing in books and the importance reading has on your child’s 

future. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

  Mrs Montague 

  Executive Headteacher 

 


